
 

 

 

Date: 23 May 2017    Ref: SAH 17/ 10080 
Attention: Kgomotso Motsepe 
Magalela and Associates  
Tel: 031 535 7094 
Fax: 086 556 5646 
Email: kgomotso@magalelas.co.za 
 
Dear Kgomotso 
 
RE: PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF 6.8 KM GRAVEL ROAD IN 
EZINGQUNGENI VILLAGE, MSINGA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY  

In view of the Heritage Impact Assessment report by eThembeni Cultural Heritage 
received for the above proposed development and in terms of KwaZulu Natal Heritage 
Act No. 4 of 2008 and the National Heritage Resources Act No.25 of 1999 (Section 
38 (1), we have no further comments to the proposed development. The Heritage report 
stipulates that there are graves in the vicinity; you are requested to fence off the graves 
and keep a 20m buffer from them.  

You are however required to adhere to the below-mentioned recommendations:  

Conditions: 

1. Amafa should be contacted if any heritage objects are identified during 
earthmoving activities and all development should cease until further 
notice.  

2. Amafa should be contacted if any graves are identified during 
construction and the following procedure is to be followed:   

 stop construction 

 report finding to local police station 

 report to Amafa to investigate. 
 

Best regards, 

pp  

Annie van de Venter - Radford 
(Deputy Director: Support and Professional Services)                

Amafa AkwaZulu-Natali                 PO Box 2685

                   Pietermaritzburg 3200 

Heritage KwaZulu-Natal           Tel: 033 394 6543 

          Fax: 033 394 6552 

Erfenis KwaZulu-Natal             Email: archaeology@amafapmb.co.za 

    Website: www.heritagekzn.co.za 

http://www.sahra.org.za/sahris/people/kgomotso-motsepe
http://www.sahra.org.za/sahris/people/kgomotso-motsepe

